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JERSEYVILLE - A local business recently received recognition from the Jersey County 
Sheriff’s Department for their donation of 10 bikes to be distributed to 10 local children 
in need this Christmas.

The department commended S.S. Hansen Embroidery in a  post for showing Facebook
them “the meaning of Christmas.”

“If you have any doubts that the Christmas spirit is alive and well in this day and age, 
you must look no further than a local favorite small business, S.S. Hansen Embroidery,” 
they said.

https://www.facebook.com/permalink.php?story_fbid=pfbid0248ZnMuURnsTYS2UgWevvR2yTjDtr5Cd1qiNfxX9QX1DkwDuyN5p4CQvcUjMT2UAtl&id=100069222639561&__cft__=AZUuW32Uw9Msg_j5Ip-uLCm7tVa8rDGwbiYUn-yzJVjvJZ2wBYRgvdYZea7hQkjdNwC-IcXoI4iBlEgzMQ9BqmD_iNe2c-XbgwX2oBBpXzRtshlR1tlyL5HYVAR5yyJ738qofmIXNHJAZ2g_QdbbKPae&__tn__=%2CO*F&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link


“This year, they purchased and donated ten new bicycles to children in our county, 
asking that the Jersey County Sheriff's Office identify those who needed them the most. 
What an incredible gift to the recipient children and to our personnel who got to 
experience some real Christmas joy as they delivered the bicycles.”

Thanks to their donation, the Sheriff’s Department added there are “ten awful happy 
Jersey County kids this Christmas.” They thanked several S.S. Hansen Embroidery 
employees for their generosity.

To find out more, visit the Jersey County Sheriff’s Office .Facebook page

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100069222639561&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

